
   
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Ray Williams MP 
 

Member for Castle Hill 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier  
for Western Sydney 

 

Thursday 3 December, 2015  

BERALA STATION UPGRADE MOVES FORWARD 

Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier for Western Sydney, Ray Williams, today 
announced the release of a tender for the design and construction of a major 
upgrade of Berala Station. 
 
The Berala Station upgrade will include a new lift, family accessible toilets, way-
finding signs, lighting and new CCTV to boost access and security. 
 
“Companies will now be invited to submit their plans for how they will deliver the 
upgrade,” Mr Williams said.  
 
“The NSW Government will assess the tenders and select the company that best 
demonstrates their ability to deliver the projects efficiently. 
 
“This is a huge boost for thousands of Berala customers, especially older people, 
people with a disability and parents with prams,” Mr Williams said. 
 
“This upgrade at Berala Station will make catching public transport a much more 
attractive option. 
 
“As a next step, the community will be invited to provide their feedback on planning 
documents once they are placed on public display,” Mr Williams said. 
 
“We expect to be able to award contracts for the work early next year.”  
 
The upgrade is being delivered as part of the NSW Government’s Transport Access 
Program, an initiative to deliver modern, safe and accessible transport infrastructure. 
 
Other projects recently delivered under the Transport Access Program in Western 
Sydney include a major bus interchange upgrade and commuter car park at Fairfield 
Station, new commuter car parks at Glenbrook, Granville and Canley Vale, and 
accessibility upgrades at Ingleburn, Riverstone, Canley Vale, Clarendon and 
Mulgrave stations.  
 
An upgrade was also recently completed at Bankstown Station. 
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